

Redhill Street, Camden, London, NW1 4BD Tel: 0207 387 7881

Email: admin@cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk Website: www.cchurchnw1.camden.sch.uk

## Newsletter Issue 2 - 15<sup>th</sup> September 2017

## **AWARDS**

Last week's 'Attendance Bears' went to:

K52: Cedar

KS1/EYFS: Rowan

Last week's 'Early Birds' went to:

KS2: Linden

KS1/FYFS: Chestnut

Paula's Headteacher award went to

everyone for making such a strong start to

the term!

## MORNING DROP-OFF

Please remember that only children from Year 2 upwards may attend the Daily Mile in the morning. All other children should come to school between 8:45 and 8:55am and enter through the main school gate.



### KEEPING IN TOUCH

Please make sure all **contact details** are up to date in the school office. This is particularly important for when we need to contact parents and carers about a child's sickness or injury.

Another great way to keep up to date with school life is to follow the school on Facebook (@ChristChurchNW1) and Twitter (@ChristChurchNW1). We will try to update these accounts regularly, informing you of school news and events.





## PE KIT

Don't forget - all children should bring their PE kit to school on a Monday and take it home to be washed on a Friday.

## DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 18th September - KS1 football club (3:45pm)

Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> September - Year 5 swimming (9:00am), Table tennis club (3:45pm), Football squad training (3:45pm), Year 3/4 art club (3:45pm)

Wednesday 20th September - Archery club (3:45pm), Year 5/6 art club (3:45pm)

Thursday 21st September - JAM club (3:45pm), KS1 dance club (3:45pm)

Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September - KS2 football club (3:45pm), KS2 dance club (3:45pm), Creative club (3:45pm), Year 6 secondary transfer meeting (3:45pm)

#### **NEW ENTRANCE**

A lot of work has happened over the holidays to upgrade our reception area. This provides an additional layer of security for the school and also ensures that visitors receive a professional welcome!

For those of you who haven't yet used the new entrance, you need to push the large, square button on the post to the right of the door. You will then be 'buzzed in' so that you can speak to Jeannie and Tracy. Over the next few weeks, we will also be having a separate button installed for parents who are dropping their children off at breakfast club.

Please note - for security reasons, parents, carers and children should not push the green button to let people in through the main school door.



#### PARENT PRAYER GROUP

Every Monday during term time
8am to 8.45am in
The Cabin, on the School Playground
(access is via the office)

This is an invitation to all Christians to unite together once a week to pray for our school, our community and each other. There is no need to pray out loud. All prayers shared are done on the understanding of <u>complete</u> confidentiality.

Free Breakfast Club is available for all your children currently attending school and if you have little ones, there are cushions and lots of lovely books for them to browse, so do bring them too.

It would be lovely to see you. God bless.

Anita ©

(JAM Club leader)



# COFFEE MORNING + UNIFORM SALE

On Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September (at 8:45am)
there will be a coffee morning + uniform
sale in the hall. The coffee morning will be
part of the 'world's biggest coffee morning',
raising money for MacMillan. Please look out
for details next week to see what you can
do to help!



#### PRAYER

Dear God.

Thank you for our lovely school and our great education - we are so fortunate to have these things in our lives. Sorry that there are people in the world who are not lucky enough to have an education. Please help people around the world who are sick or have no food or water. Amen.

By Jaimie, Year 5